
 
 

Announcement of EXTERNAL Recruitment for Vacant Position 

  
U.S. Embassy Praia is seeking qualified Applicants for the following position:  
  

PRAIA-2022-014 CONSULAR CLERK- FSN 06 
 
Deadline to Apply: Not Later than October 26, 2022. Please See below the 
instructions on submitting your application. 
  
Applications must be completed and submitted using the Electronic Recruitment 
Application (ERA) Note: Google Chrome browser is recommended. 
 
To Apply* please use the following address/link: 
https://erajobs.state.gov/dos-era/cpv/vacancysearch/searchVacancies.hms 

  

*NOTE: Paper or e-mailed applications will NOT accepted. 
  

Full consideration is given to all the applications, but only short-listed candidates 
will be contacted to schedule a test/interview.  
 

Failure to provide requested information, or the information is insufficient to 
verify eligibility, may result in disqualification for this position. HR will only 
contact the qualified candidates. 
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